@ SCHOOL BUS

NORFOLK PUBLIC SCHOOLS
Here Comes the Bus

A GPS bus tracking application now allows families to monitor daily school bus transportation information,
including where a specific busis on its route. The “Here Comes (he Bus" app is available for any family
who utilizes district transportation. How to access: npsk12.com m For Students or For Parents tab

= Find Your Bus Stop m Here Comes the Bus App and Website

The “Here Comes the Bus™ app can be downloaded to a smartphone, tablet or personal computer from the
App Store or Google Play, depending on the operating system of the device. The Norfolk Public Schools
Account Code (29096) and the student's ID Number (7 Digit #) are needed to sign up for an account.

The “Here Comes the Bus" app and website include the following features:
Notifications on any bus number changes
Notifications alerting families when a bus is approaching the bus stop

Customizable features for different devices, depending on how parents are viewing the app or
website.

Questions regarding downloading or issues with the “Here Comes the Bus” app should be addressed with
Here Comes the Bus at their website or by calfing 844-854-9316, Monday thru Friday 8 am — & pm Central
Time.




